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Our attendance stars this week are : 

1JM with 99.7 

and 

3ST also with 99.7 

Stars of the Week!                          

Blue— Georgina Hemmings & Reevo 

Bassaqueiro-De Jager 

Green— Seth Marklew 

Yellow—Alice Harding 

1JM— Cooper Hill 

1CA— Max Hounsell 

1JF— Ronnie Stringer 

2JC— Alexander Levitan 

2CA— Isaac Clarke 

2EL—  Summer Sapsford 

3ST— Jamie Crowder 

3KO— Isabella Fordree 

3CG— Jacob Brooks 

4DS— David Churches 

4LW— Nicolas Davies 

4HT— Freddie Wood 

5CS— Reilly Stone & Ben Fleming 

5FA— Jessica Jolley 

5JB—  Freya Bourdon 

6HR— Flo Fautley 

6MB— Max Dockrill 

6DP— Freddie Pankhurst 

Play Buddy of the Week: 

Ethan Redgrave 

Play Leader of the Week: 

Grace Warner 

Rainbow Class: 

Entire Class 

Dates for the Diary  

17th June—Year 6 return form Hill Top 
18th June—PAGWPS Happy Bag Collection 
18th June –Year 6 Rest Day 
18th June Swim Squad Training at Edward Francis 
18th June—KS1 Summer games, selected        
children 
20th June 1JF Forest School 
20th June—Tech Crew Trip  
21st June KS1 Finals Day 
21st June—Quad Kids 
21st June—County Rounders in Saffron Waldon 
21st June— Swim Squad Training at Edward  
Francis 
21st June—Reception transition into Year 1 

Many thanks to those of you who took the time to 

complete the recent parent questionnaire that 

was shared with you in the first half of the term. 

We genuinely value your feedback and in total we 

received 167 responses. Your comments were 

very helpful and they have been shared with staff 

members and the full governing body. We have 

identified common trends in these and will use 

them to help us plan for the future development 

of the school.  Analysis of the questionnaire can 

be found on the school website. 

Thank you to    

everyone who   

supported our    

Enterprise week.  

The children 

worked hard      

setting up their 

own businesses 

and enjoyed selling 

their products to 

their family and 

friends.  Overall the 

children raised an 

amazing £1820.90  



Our year 5/6 cricket club ventured out to  Benfleet Cricket Club to take part in the Kents 

Hill District Cricket Tournament.  The team of Callum, Reece, Charlie, Daniel, Alex, Billy, 

Riley, Ronnie and Ethan put maximum effort in.  They finished 2nd after losing out to the 

Kents Hill Team.  The boys did themselves and the school proud with their performance.   

Well done Team!! 

This week the children in Reception enjoyed building Superhero dens today for their   

outdoor education day activity.  As you can see, great fun was had by all. 



Congratulations to our A and B teams who had a fun morning 

playing rounders at Deanes. The B team won 1, lost 1 in the 

group and our A team won 2, sending them through to the  

final. In the final we met a strong Edward Francis team who 

batted and fielded well, leaving the match level with 2 balls to 

play. Callum then stepped up to hit the winning rounder,  

sealing the victory in a dramatic finish! Well done all... We 

now look ahead to a busy week of sport including the    

Rounders County finals! Mr S 

On Wednesday our Year 1 children enjoyed a day at     

Paradise Wildlife Park.  The children saw lots of animals, 

some were even lucky enough to eat lunch with the Lions!!  

The children also met the life size, animatronic dinosaurs 

in the incredible world of dinosaurs attraction.  The      

children were beautifully behaved and a great day was had 

by all.  




